
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
  

For many years I have replaced the low-burning candles on the altars and 

have kept the vigil light always lit.  My health no longer permits me to 

perform these tasks so someone else now has the honor. 

Paul Gallagher 
 

Thank you, Paul, for your generous service! 
 

Please contact the office if you would like to perform this task,  

402-845-2707 or stanns@cdolinc.net. 
 
 

The annual Nebraska Walk for Life is January 14th, 2017. This will be the 43rd 
year that Nebraska Right to Life puts on this event which draws thousands of 
Nebraskans to Lincoln, first to the State Capitol and then ending at the UN-L 

Student Union to hear the keynote speaker. This year’s speaker, Rebekah Buell, 
will tell the story of how she reversed her chemical RU-486 abortion and saved 

the life of her young son who will be present with her at the Walk.  In recent 
years a medical technology was devised to reverse the killing impact of RU-486 
on the developing baby and more women are finding out about this life-saving 

option.  Rebekahs' story is full of inspiration for reaching out to those who are at 
risk of chemical abortions from the three abortion facilities in Nebraska and 

those in Kansas and Colorado which also draw women from our border. 
 

 
 

ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS 
 

After doing the altar linens for 19 years, I have decided to pass the 

privilege on to someone else.  My last day will be Dec. 30, 2016. 

Anabel Gallagher 
 

Thank you, Anabel, for your generous service! 
 

Please contact the office if you would like to perform this task,  

402-845-2707 or stanns@cdolinc.net. 
 
 
 

CCD NEWS 
 

NO CCD Classes:  December 28th 
PRE-SCHOOL Class:  No Class Dec. 25 or Jan. 1 

CYO Class – Jan. 29 after Mass. 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
 

Solemnity of Mary,  
the Holy Mother of God 

 

January 1, 2017 
 

100 W Pine Street 
Kenesaw, NE  68956 

 

Parish Mailing Address: 
P O Box 407 

Doniphan NE  68832 
Office Phone:  402-845-2707 

Rectory Phone:  402-845-4477 
Father’s Phone: 402-326-5168 

stanns@cdolinc.net 

www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 
Office Hours Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30am 

 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CONFESSIONS: 2nd Wed. of Month: Jan. 11, 4:45-5:15 p.m. 
 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 
 
 

Sunday (8th)   11:00am  Bill Ashmore + 

https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?REF=fGbyKXHLD_e2iM2XQjRkaGA-YqL66bNuBdfxLzma4t4zeIQxqynUCAFodHRwOi8vbmVicmFza2FyaWdodHRvbGlmZS51czYubGlzdC1tYW5hZ2UyLmNvbS90cmFjay9jbGljaz91PTI4NWNhYjQ5NzkyNzc2NDdlOTI2YzEyNDEmaWQ9ZDJlYzdjNjUwMyZlPTc3MDBmN2YwMDA.
mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net


 

 

STEWARDSHIP:  (12/25/16)  

Adult:          $810.00    Weekly Budget:                 $759.56 

Plate:          $168.63   YTD Budget:                    $19,748.56 

Children:             $----    YTD Actual:                      $13,659.53 

Building:           $20.00    YTD Surplus/(Shortfall)  ($6,089.03) 

TOTAL:                  $998.63 

 

Rosary Fund:         $250.00 

 

Thank you for your donation! 

 
Building Fund Envelopes, starting in 2017, will be earmarked for 

Building Repairs and Maintenance.  You may still use the envelopes if 

you wish for this purpose.  Thank you! 
 

There are a several Masses in February and March 
that do not yet have intentions.  If you would like to have a 
Mass offered for yourself or a loved one, please contact the 

office as soon as possible.   
The usual stipend in the Diocese of Lincoln is $10 however,  

Fr. Sughroue will gladly offer Mass without an offering.  
Envelopes available in the vestibule. 

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS TO THE PRIESTHOOD AND RELIGIOUS LIFE! 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

How to Develop Deeper Prayer Life 
Saturday, Jan 7, 2017      8:00-Noon 

St. Cecilia’s Church-Hastings 
All are welcome-no fee or requirements. Register if possible. 

 402-984-4120 or mnoecker@live.com 
See flyer for details! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

       

    

 

 
 

Camp Kateri Benefit Dinner ( March 4, 2017) Camp Kateri is hosting its 

annual benefit dinner on Saturday, March 4, 2017.   Entertainment is The 

Fun Piano Show, by 176 Keys.  Dinner begins at 6:30 pm.  The Dueling 

Piano Show starts at 8 pm.  All proceeds will go to new activities for our 

summer camp. Tickets are $50 per person and $500 for a reserved table 

of eight. To order tickets, please email CampKateriT@gmail.com or 

call 402-724-2596. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ministry Assignments 

January 1st 
Reader Bonnie Engelhardt 

Servers Will Gallagher / Liam Parker 

Offertory Paul & Karen Weiler 

 
Ministry Assignments 

January 8th 
Reader Jill Kimle 

Servers Taylor Riemersma / Dalton Smith 

Offertory Phyllis Witt 
OFFICE CLOSED:  Monday, Jan. 2nd 

You may leave a message at 402-845-2707 or  
send an e-mail to stanns@cdolinc.net.   

Have a Blessed Christmas Season! 

Why do I need a 

Durable Power of Attorney for Health Care? 
 

Plan to attend a seminar hosted by St Michael Parish of Hastings and 

The Catholic Foundation of Southern Nebraska. Fr. Steve Major will 

provide information about the important teachings of the Catholic 

Church on end of life issues and supply you with a Medical Power of 

Attorney form. 
 

Monday January 23rd 

St. Michael Parish Hall 

7:00 p.m. 
 

 

mailto:mnoecker@live.com
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